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Thursday, 24 November 2016

Mr Ben Fairless

Email: foi+request-2624-6c480881@righttoknow.org.au

Dear Mr Fairless

Response to Freedom of Information Access request

This letter refers to an access request received under the Freedom of Information Act 1982 (the FOI
Act) on 2 November 2016, seeking access to:

“0 copy of the current FOI Delegations, and any related directions issued in respect of
FOL”

The Australian Reinsurance Pool Corporation (ARPC) does not have any current FOI Delegations, nor
has it issued any related directions in respect of FOI.

Pursuant to section 23 of the FOI Act, the Chief Executive Officer of ARPC is the officer authorised to
make a decision in respect of a FOI request.

If you wish to discuss your FOI request further you may contact ARPC using the details provided
below.

Yours sincerely

r John Park
Chief Financial Officer
Australian Reinsurance Pool Corporation
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